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Minute extract from meeting held on 11 September 2012 

Wairarapa Rivers – Scheme Reviews to Floodplain Management Plans 
(FMPs) 
 
Graeme Campbell, Manager Flood Protection introduced the report. Jan van der Vliet gave a Power 
Point presentation. 

Moved (Cr Lamason/ Cr McPhee) 

That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the contents of the report. 

3. Endorses the proposed process for developing Floodplain Management Plans in the Upper 
Wairarapa Valley. 

4. Endorses the work to develop an upper Wairarapa Valley Floodplain Management 
Subcommittee. 

The motion was CARRIED. 

Noted: The proposed Subcommittee structure is a transitional measure while the Floodplain 
Management Plan for the Upper Wairarapa Valley is developed. 
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